To

Sri M.M.Pallam Raju garu

The Hon`ble Minister for HRD, 

Govt. of India, 
New Delhi, 110001.
Sir,
I, Sudha T.M is a Alumni of 2007 batch of  the prestigious Educational Institution-- Jawahar Navodaya Vidyalaya, Yenigadale, Chikkaballapura District, Karnataka State.

 It pains me a lot, though the staff of the Vidyalaya are dedicated and work honestly to mould the bright future of the students, they are not granted with just and legitimate Retirement Benefits like-

1.  
C.C.S/GPF 1972-Pension.
2.       10%  Residential allowance for Non teaching staff.
After a long struggle, they are going for indefinite strike from 6th February 2013 onwards. If their demands are not fulfilled, Vidyalaya will be closed. Kindly evince your good offices for fulfilling their  genuine demands as early as possible enabling smooth schooling for the students.
 
Thanking you.
                                                                                                                   Yours faithfully

                                                                                                                         Sudha T.M
